
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regional Transportation Management Center Project 

 

FDOT FINANCIAL PROJECT ID: 437100-1-32-01 

SEMINOLE COUNTY 

WHAT:  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public information meeting regarding the Regional 
Transportation Management Center project in Seminole County. The informal open house is being held to review the 
latest site design.    

WHEN:  
Tuesday, May 31, 2016, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

WHERE:  
Lakeside Fellowship United Methodist Church, 305 S. Orange Boulevard, Sanford, Florida 32771 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Details: 

The project entails construction of a new 

state-of-the-art Regional Transportation 

Management Center (RTMC) for the Florida 

Department of Transportation and the 

Florida Highway Patrol Dispatch.  The RTMC 

will be a one-story, 44,700 SF building with 

parking located at the east terminus of 

Wilson Road in Seminole County.  The 

RTMC will monitor traffic conditions around 

the nine-county area (Brevard, Volusia, 

Flagler, Seminole, Orange, Osceola, Sumter, 

Lake and Marion). 

Estimated 
Construction Cost: $13.5 million 

Construction Start: 2017 

Project Duration: 14 months 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons wishing 
to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 
Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 

NOTICE:  
Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services 
(free of charge) should contact Mr. Ethan Loubriel, AECOM Design Project 
Manager, by phone at (305) 514-2445 or via e-mail at 
ethan.loubriel@aecom.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.  If 
you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida 
Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 

Mr. Steve Olson  
FDOT Public Information Manager 
719 S. Woodland Boulevard 
DeLand, Florida 32720 
Phone: 386-943-5479 
steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us 
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